
 
 
From: Gemma Westcott [mailto ]  
Sent: 04 October 2021 22:23 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade, Hythe 

 
Dear Committee, 

 
The seafront road from Hythe to Seabrook has been a special route for generations of 

residents and visiters alike.  Very few public roads offer such a special amenity to the 

area.  Directly beside the beach with beautiful views across the Channel it has provided 
pleasure for all ages, whether walking, cycling, swimming or just sitting in a parked car to 

enjoy the proximity to the sea. 
 

Any attempt to redirect this special road for whatever planning reason, would be a tragic loss 

to the area and I urge you to reconsider the application. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Norma Westcott 

 

 
 




